
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Response to Official Information request - Maximum Expected Cost of Procurement Before An Open Tender

Is Required
Date: Wednesday, 30 October 2019 11:03:00 a.m.

Good morning
 
In response to your LGOIMA request in regard to the Dunedin City Council’s procurement policy. 
The information you have requested is contained within the Council’s Procurement and Contract
Management Policy which was last ratified in November 2017 and is due for review in November
2019.
This information is available on our website and I have provided the link below for your
information.  Section 6.4 Contract Approval provides the details of the dollar amounts and
maximums you seek.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0006/529503/Procurement-and-Contract-
Management-Policy.pdf
 
 
I trust that this answers your query.
 
 

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 29 October 2019 9:48 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Official Information request - Maximum Expected Cost of Procurement Before An Open
Tender Is Required
 
Dear Dunedin City Council,

Hi. Does Dunedin City Council have a financial limit on the maximum expected cost of
procurement (for goods, construction, software, consultancy etc.) before an open tendering
process is triggered?

If so, what is that dollar amount?
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If so, when was that dollar amount set?

If this is specified in a procurement policy or suchlike, could you please provide a copy.

Yours faithfully,

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to
Dunedin City Council? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=dunedin_city_council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to
link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
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